
From:   Matthiew McPherson 
Sent:   Monday March 07, 2023 15:21 
To:   EMPLOYEE_EMAIL_LIST 
Cc:   Matthiew McPherson 
Subject:   Important Social Media Memo 

CONFIDENTIAL 

Dear all, 

I would like to remind you that posting sensitive company data on any social media platform is 

STRICTLY PROHIBITED. We are a responsible company and thus we should be a shining 

example of how to handle sensitive data pertaining to our operations. You can follow my assistant 
Twitter account @Marl_Dab to see a social media profile complying with our company’s policy. 

Regards, 

Matthiew McPherson 

Vice President 

Very Vulnerable Company LLC 


